



JANUARY 2022

Hello, student organization leaders!

Welcome back to campus! Below is the Student Organization Newsletter for the month of January 2022.

Please reach out to us at lsc@sc.edu or 803-777-7130 if you have any questions or if there is anything that you need.

STUDENT ORG FAIRS



Spring Student Organization Fair

Sign-ups for the Spring 2022 Student Organization Fair are now open! The Spring Student Org Fair will take place on Jan. 26 from 11 a.m. - 2 p.m. on Greene Street. There will be space for 80 organizations to table at the event. Participating students will be able to flow through the event to interact with different organizations.

The link to sign up your organization can be found here. You must sign in to Garnet Gate with your personal UofSC username and password, which is the same username you use for Blackboard and Wi-Fi, to complete the form. Do not sign in to Garnet Gate with your student organization's username and password.

Please note that if you fill out the form, you will be notified by Jan. 19 if your organization has received a table. Once the 80 spots are filled, we will have a waitlist. However, there is no guarantee that you will get a table if you are on the waitlist. Tables will be assigned prior to the event and will be communicated on Jan. 19. For tabling, please bring any promotional materials, banners or decorations to showcase you organization! For more ideas on promoting your organization, please click here.

Please reach out to kaylay@email.sc.edu with any questions.

STUDENT ORG RESOURCES

Spring renewals for student organizations are currently open! An officer from your organization will need to complete the renewal form through Garnet Gate. To get started, navigate to the grid in the upper right corner of Garnet Gate, click the Manage tab and select the organization you would like to renew. On the next page you should see a blue box below your organization's name. For more information on renewals, visit our <u>FAQ</u> page. If you need any assistance, please email <u>Jamie Ayres</u>.

UNIVERSITY UPDATES

Caring for Ourselves, Protecting Our Community

What should you do if you or a member of your student organization experiences symptoms of COVID-19? The university has a plan in place to care for students who test positive for COVID-19 and for students who have been exposed. There are <u>necessary procedures</u> that every university community member must adhere to in order to get the care they need and to protect the campus community.

If you have additional questions or concerns that have not been addressed on this site, contact the Coronavirus Phone Bank at (803) 576-8511 or submit an inquiry through the <u>online form</u>.

FINANCIAL RESOURCES

Student Org Funding Requests

Student organizations may <u>request funding</u> for programming, conferences, competitions, and tournaments using the Garnet Gate budget request form. Organizations are encouraged to work with their <u>Comptrollers</u> as a resource throughout the allocation process. We know you have great ideas for programs this year – let's make those a reality!

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES



Service Saturday

The 2022 MLK Day of Service will begin at 8:30 a.m. with check-in prior to service. Check-in and site selection occur on Davis Field closest to Longstreet Theater and all participants will be provided transportation. Lunch is provided following service. You can register here.

CIVIC ENGAGEMENT OPPORTUNITIES



Foster meaningful dialogue with your organization









Public Deliberations

Interested in hosting a dialogue with your student organization members centered around social issues and becoming active participants in your community? Sign up to have a public deliberation led by the Civic Leadership Education and Action Team (CLEAT)! Use the QR code in the graphic or this link to find out additional details and/or complete the interest form. Any questions can be directed to rotaylor@email.sc.edu.

New and Reactivated ORG SHOUTOUT

First Generation Students in the Engineering and Computing College
Visions of Women
Art Therapy Club
FUSE









MEET YOUR STAFF LEADERSHIP AND STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS

Feel free to stop by the Leadership and Service Center, located in the Russell House across from the Einstein Bros Bagels, at any time for assistance with your student organization! If you're interested in having a staff member attend one of your student organization meetings, please complete the form found in the Organization Toolbox. Don't hesitate to reach out to us if you have any further questions or concerns!





